
 
 
Good morning Huskies! These are your announcements for Monday,  
October 23, 2017 and today we are on a regular schedule.  
 
A friendly reminder to those who have signed up for Grad pictures, they are in the 
physics lab. There are still appointments available for today, tomorrow and 
Wednesday. Due to lack of sign ups, appointments on Thursday and Friday will need 
to be rescheduled. Please see the office.  
 
There will be a set painting meeting today in the art room during lunch. Please listen 
for updates.  (10/23) 
 
There is an Open House this Saturday at NBCC. Any students interested in learning 
more about the programs at NBCC are encouraged to attend! (10/27) 
 
Happy Mole Day, everyone!  
In Chemistry, rather than saying a pair of molecules or a dozen atoms, we use the 
word that means many more than That! 6.02 x 10  !! we hope that you experience 1 
mole of wonderful positive things throughout the course of your life!  
 
Are you interested in joining the Reserves? You can hear more about this interesting 
opportunity on Thursday during period 2 in the Learning Commons. Please sign up in 
the guidance office. (10/26) 
 
Would all boys football players please see Mrs. Lingley in the gym at break today for a 
mandatory but brief meeting.  
 
There has been a change in the times of basketball tryouts this week.  
Girls Basketball; Tuesday 3:45 to 5:45, Wednesday 5-6:30pm 
Boys Basketball; Tuesday 7-9pm. Wednesday 6:30-8:30 pm 
Remember that Wednesday is a half day and you can not stay at the school until 
practice! (10/25) 
 
Would all senior girls soccer players please come see Mrs. Richard at break today for 
a mandatory meeting  
 
Calling all Halloween Huskies! The Trick or Eat board has been posted and is filling 
fast. Be sure to get involved before it is too late! If you have any questions, please 
contact Josh LeBlanc for more information. (10/24) 
 
 
 
 



This Thursday (Oct 26) will kick off over Halloween theme week with Pumpkin Carving 
in the lobby at lunch. Friday (Oct 27) we will be playing a Halloween movie in the 
theatre at lunch. Monday (Oct 30) we will be serving “Spooky cake” in the lobby at 
lunch, and Tuesday (Oct 31) will be costume day. Stay tuned for details to come! 
(10/25) 
 
Today, at the start of period 3, all grade 12 students will be called down to the 
courtyard for the yearbook rooftop picture. Please go to your period 3 class and we will 
call you down.  
 
On Saturday, the Boys Football team defeated Miramichi Valley’s team.  
 
The next greenhouse committee meeting will take place today at 12:25 in room 208 
 
The Secret Garden – rehearsal today at 3:45 Act II, Scenes 5 & 6 will be covered. This 
includes Lily and the Ensemble.  


